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HB 1896 – RELATING TO CONTRACEPTIVE SUPPLIES  
 
 
Chair Belatti, Vice Chair Creagan and members of the committee: 
 
My name is Carolyn Ma, and I am the interim Dean for the Daniel K. Inouye College 
of Pharmacy (DKICP).  The college finds this an interesting proposal.  The 
Pharmacy profession is still looking into the feasibility, however, the DKICP would be 
willing to be part of the planning process, specifically as it relates to the education 
and preparation of pharmacists in order to provide the services described should this 
bill become law. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


